January 29, 1957

5. R. Horss
Ra Re 3
Bradford, Hass.

Dear Sir:

Wle received your letter, and appreciated hearing from you to learn that
you heard KDBI radio in Mass. We are writing you to verify the infomation

that was contained in this letter.
Our engineer was making eguimment adjustments that night, and your

time and information was accuratee
be the
We hope this willMinformation that you desired, and if theg® is anything

else that we can help you with, please let us knowe.

Again, thanks for your interest and report.eeceee

Lot Y Ohghent—
Burt H. Oliphant
Station Manager

KDB Radio
Dillon, Montana



